
      Alliance for Healthy Communities  
May 5, 2015 Meeting Agenda 

3:30—5 PM, Parkway ISC 

AHC 1st Tuesdays 

12657 Fee Fee Rd.  
Rm A 

St. Louis, MO 63146 

Next Meeting: June 2, 2015 For More Information Contact 

Ken McManus, AHC Director 

kmcmanus@parkwayschools.net 

314-415-7015 
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5:00 Adjourn– THANK YOU for your attendance, participation and support! 

Announcement and Introductions 

 Community Champion Recognition          Ken McManus 

 AHC Monthly Topic Calendar          Ken McManus 

 Community Event Calendar           Ken McManus 

 NCADA Program Announcements             Lori Krueger 

Substance Abuse and Sexual Violence Prevention- The Inter-relationship  Between Sub-

stance Abuse and Sexual Violence Christina Meneses, Community Education Supervisor YWCA 

Women’s Resource Center. Ms. Meneses has been involved in sexual violence prevention for over 

15 years. She has spoken to thousands of students, professionals and community members on topics 

related to the goals of violence reduction. Ms. Meneses also teaches Human Diversity and Social 

Justice at the Brown School of Social Work at Washington University. 

AHC Community Resource Assessment                               Will Winter, Ph.D. 

Dr. Winter will undertake the second phase of AHC’s community resource assessment, building upon 

the handout and discussion of AHC’s April 7 meeting. 

Marijuana: Facts and Advocacy     Earl Barge, Director, Chesterfield Alliance for Positive Youth 

Earl attended a national marijuana summit and will be sharing highlights of what he learned. 


